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Updated Hours at the Olean Municipal Building 

March 20 2020—Olean—In the effort to reduce the spread the COVID-19 and in compliance with 

Governor Cuomo’s latest Executive Order, the City of Olean will reduce office hours in the Olean 

Municipal Building from 10:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. starting on Monday, March 23, 2020.  The public will 

only be able to access the City Clerk’s office.  All other offices in the Municipal Building are closed to the 

public until further notice.   

“Despite the fact that our offices are closed, our municipal staff is working from home and I would like 

residents to know that until the order is lifted, they may experience delays when requesting services,” 

William J. Aiello, Mayor of the City of Olean said.  “I would like to thank our staff who made the 

transition to a home office situation quickly, as well as our IT professionals who facilitated the 

transition.” 

“Again, I  would like to ask residents to please use the white drop box on the Lincoln Square 

side of the building or use the drop box in the City Clerk’s Office to make payments,” Mayor 

Aiello said.  “In addition Water/Sewer and Parking Ticket Payments can be made online with a 

credit card or ACH Bank Draft.  Receipts, if desired, can be mailed.” 
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